S. LOGAN CHIEF EXECUTIVE



17 November 2015

Mr Mitchel McLaughlin MLA Speaker of the Northern Ireland Assembly Parliament Buildings Ballymiscaw Stormont Belfast BT4 3XX

Dear Mr McLaughlin

During the Second Stage of the Human Transplantation Bill I understand that Mrs Jo-Anne Dobson MLA referred to Ulster Rugby as having been "assisting and helping to promote the move to a soft opt-out system".

I wish to make it clear that Ulster Rugby takes no view of the proposed Bill and had neither supported nor opposed the campaign.

I would be most grateful if this correction could be placed on record.

Yours sincerely

Shane Logan **Chief Executive**

CC

Shane by an

Ms Maeve McLaughlin MLA, Chair of the Health, Social Services and Public Safety Committee